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# Foursquare Church

June 11, 2018
Betlin City Council
Main Street
Berlin NH 03570

From: Robert Haynes

Senior Pastor

Good afternoon,

I’'m wtiting on behalf of the area churches to request permission to use Cole Street in Berlin
on September 6th from 1pm-8pm for our citywide meal. We had done this two years ago and were
amazed as almost 600 people came out for the event. We are going to invite all of you from our city
government to come for this free meal that we provide in an effort to welcome families that have
moved here in the last year. We will be closing the street as we prepate the food and entertainment
thus the reason for the request. We are expecting a 1,000 people this year and thank you for your

suppott in our efforts. Feel free to contact me if there are any questions.

Sincerely,
Rev. Robert Haynes

Rev. Robert Haynes

Senior Pastor Harvest Christian Fellowship
Juliana Vitko

Administrative Assistant
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